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November 19, 2024 

 
Via Electronic Mail 
 
 
Melanie A. Bachman, Esq. 
Executive Director/Staff Attorney 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT  06051 
 
Re: PETITION NO. 1359 –Crown Castle Towers 06-02 LLC Declaratory Ruling for the 

Proposed Installation of a Temporary Tower Facility at 445 Putnam Avenue, 
Hamden, Connecticut 

 
Dear Attorney Bachman: 

On February 15, 2019, the Siting Council approved Crown Castle’s request for an 
installation of a temporary tower facility at 445 Putnam Avenue in Hamden, Connecticut.  
Construction of this temporary tower facility did not commence nor was it completed.  Crown 
Castle will not be moving forward with the proposed temporary tower and therefore, would ask 
that the Council’s records reflect the expiration of Petition No. 1359 approval. 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

 
Kenneth C. Baldwin 

 
Copy to: 
 Sonny Pieper, Crown Castle 

 
 
 
 
 

KENNETH C. BALDWIN 
 
One State Street 
Hartford, CT 06103 
Main (860) 275-8200 
Fax (860) 275-8299 
kbaldwin@rc.com 
Direct (860) 275-8345 
 
Also admitted in Massachusetts 
and New York 
 

  


